
The announcement is made for the purpose of facilitating the SGXNet IT system work flow. Approval 

in-principle from the SGX-ST was announced on 28 September 2015. Please refer to paragraph 3.6 of 

the attachment titled “Acquisition and Right Issue Announcement” in the “Propose Renounceable 

Underwritten Rights Issue” announcement dated 28 September 2015. 

 

 

 


